
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 29
th

 June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Due to two of our swimming sessions being cancelled last term, we have now booked them in for the last week of 

term.  They will occur back to back on Thursday 16
th

 July, with the first session being a lesson in the current format and 

the second session being a ‘fun time’ in the pool to acknowledge their amazing attitudes and behaviours throughout 

the sessions. 

Due to the fact that we will return after school lunch time is finished, we are proposing to provide a McDonald’s Happy 

Meal on the way back as a final treat.  Therefore they will not require a packed lunch or school dinner on that day.  If 

you would prefer to have a refund for the final coach journey then you will need to make your own provision for your 

child’s lunch. 

Please could you let us know your preference or choose from the options below which meal you would like your child 

to have on the day, and return it by 6pm on Friday 10
th

 July 2015. 

If you have any queries, please contact the year 4 team. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller   Mr Johnson       Mrs S Sansby       Mrs P Sprouse  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Site Supervisor       Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant Head Teacher 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

McDonald’s Meal after Swimming on Thursday 16
th

 July  

Please could _____________________________________________ (child’s name) have: 

Please choose one from each list: 

Main item: Cheese Burger     Chicken Nuggets Fish Fingers Hamburger 

Snack:  Chips      Carrot Sticks  Fruit Bag 

Drink:  Organic milk     Mineral Water Orange Juice Fruit Shoot 

          I would like a refund and will provide a lunch for my child. 

Signed: ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


